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Gateway North and State Line 
Road Double Fatality  
 
Date: 05-05-2024   Time: 6:32 pm  
Location: 13000 Gateway North and State Line Road 
 
Vehicle #1: 2011 Honda Odyssey 
Driver: 50-year-old Ana Sandoval, resident of Central El Paso, Texas (Deceased)  
Front Passenger: 78-year-old Maria Del Carmen Sandoval -Cuellar resident of 
Central El Paso, Texas (Deceased) 
Rear Passenger 1: 12-year-old Mia Reyes, East El Paso, Texas resident.  
Rear Passenger 2: 7-year-old Xinena Garcia, East El Paso, Texas resident. 
Rear Passenger 3: 5-year-old Gulieta Garcia, East El Paso, Texas resident. 
 
Vehicle #2: 2019 International Bus. (Government Vehicle) 
Driver: 35-year-old Matthew Young, resident of Ft. Bliss, Texas. 
Passengers: 28 Passengers were on board at the time of the crash. 
  
El Paso, Texas— The Special Traffic Investigations unit continues to 
investigate a double fatality that occurred Sunday evening. The Preliminary 
information is a Military bus was northbound on Gateway North, approaching 
the intersection of State Line Road. Unit 1 was traveling eastbound on State 
Line Rd when the driver pulled out in front of the bus as it entered the 
intersection, causing the bus to T-bone the Honda Odyssey. The driver of the 
Odyssey was transported to a local hospital, where she later died. The 
passenger of the Honda died at the scene, and the rear passengers were 
transported to a local hospital to be treated for minor injuries. 
 
The Driver of the bus remained on the scene and was not injured. Twenty-
seven passengers from the bus were taken to a military hospital to be 
evaluated for superficial injuries. However, one passenger on the bus 
received a non-life-threatening injury. This is the 22nd and 23rd traffic fatality 
this year compared to 21 last year.   
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